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(Jeddah, 3 November 2019) – The Philippine Consulate General in Jeddah is pleased to announce to 
all nominees and guests the new schedule for the Awarding Ceremony of the 2019 Huwarang 
Overseas Pamilyang Pilipino (HOPPA): 
 
   When  : Friday, 8 November 2019 
   Where  : Movenpick Hotel 
      Madinah Road 
   Time  : 7:00 p.m. to 11:00 p.m. 
   Attire  : National Dress/Lounge Suit 
 
The HOPPA Awarding Ceremony is strictly by invitation.  
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
 
 
(END)  

      


